
Weekly News 
(Last updated on: 1/18/2020) 

 
Dear Parents, 
 
Our new semester has gotten off to a great start last Sunday! Many thanks to all volunteers and 
parents! 
 
重要通知：由于最近武汉肺炎的迅速传播，请各位家长密切关注及做好病毒防预，特别是近期回

过国，或者接触过国内来的亲戚朋友的大人或孩子，需要特别小心。如有任何感冒、发烧症状，

请及时就医，不要来上课。同时，我们会密切关注事态的发展，如有必要，可能调整上课的时间

，以防患于未然。谢谢大家的配合。 祝大家过一个健康平安快乐的春节！ 
 

1. Please note that we will NOT meet this coming weekend (1/19/2020) due to Martin 
Luther King Day. 
 

2. All elective classes including CSLs will start from 1/26. Please continue to register online 
if you haven't done so (https://memphischinese.com/register/login.php). We will accept 
payment (check payable to: MCLS-Riverdale) around 1:30 pm at Cafeteria. 
 

3. You could find our class schedule and school calendar via these links. 
Class Schedule: ​https://memphischinese.com/classschedule.php  

 
School Calendar: ​https://memphischinese.com/schoolcalendar.html  
 

Thanks for your continued support! Please let us know should you have any questions. 
 
Thank you! 
GMCS School Admin 
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